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September 26, 2014

Dear Honorable Eric Ulrich,

Thank you for the invitation to the Veterans Committee hearing for Int. 314. Unfortunately I
will not be able to attend; however, | would like to offer my full support of Int. 314.

Int. 314 will provide veterans access to the tools necessary to aid in their job search. A bill that
provides help and support to these amazing individuals will always have my full support.

[t is of the upmost importance that our nation’s veterans have jobs, support and stability that are
needed to succeed in life after active duty.

I too believe it is necessary to have a Veterans’ Advisory Board so that voices of our nation’s
veterans can be heard. This bill is not only a big step towards greatness for New York City, but
also for New York State and our country.

Again thank you for the invitation. T offer my sincerest apologies for not being able to attend

this hearing. Best of luck with the passing of Int. 314 and please keep me informed with the
status and any updates to this bill.

Sincerely,

&Z@\

John Rowan
President & CEQO
Vietnam Veterans of America
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